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22 Oct 2007
PRESS RELEASE

AWARDS FOR LOCAL LONE PARENTS

The training achievements of lone parents from throughout Northern Ireland were recognised during a special event held recently by lone parent support organisation, Gingerbread. 
The Awards were presented by Ms Patricia McAuley, Director of the Preparation for Work division within the Department for Employment and Learning who congratulated all of the lone parents who attended the event on their achievements:

‘I know how difficult it must be for all of you to juggle your family commitments with your studies and you are to be commended for your hard work and perseverance. The Department is delighted to be able to support Gingerbread’s work with lone parents.’ 

Hosting the event at the Wellington Park Hotel in Belfast, local journalist and broadcaster, Anne Halies, commented:

‘Gingerbread’s long standing commitment to working with lone parents is based upon the belief that no-one should be denied access to life opportunities simply because they are bringing up children on their own.’

Over the past year, Gingerbread has assisted over 300 lone parents to achieve recognised qualifications in subjects ranging from Access to University, IT, Training for Trainers and  NVQ’s in a range of occupational areas.  In addition to this the organisation has been providing a careers and guidance service on a one to one bases for lone parents to consider their options.

Gingerbread’s Training Manager, Karen McCann, comments:

‘We are very proud of the fact over 90% of the lone parents that we have worked with have completed their courses, despite all of the demands which parenting alone makes on them. Almost one in five have found work while over two thirds went on to further training or education. The support on offer from Gingerbread includes vocational skills training, childcare, careers guidance; welfare rights advice and work placement opportunities with local employers.’  

Lone parents attending the event also heard from Alison Loughlin from the Parenting Forum who spoke about parenting week and Dr Ann Marie Gray from the University of Ulster who presented a summary of recent research findings carried out with lone parents locally.

The Awards ceremony was also an opportunity to celebrate some of Gingerbread’s newest developments including ‘Possibilities’.  This new twelve week personal development/ return to work training programme is currently available on a pilot basis to lone parents living in the Shaftsbury and Knockbreda areas of Belfast.
Lone parents who are interested in finding out more about Gingerbread should contact Avril McLoughlin on 028 9023 1417.

ENDS

Notes to Editor:

1. There are 95,000 one parent families in Northern Ireland

2. One in four families with children is a one parent family

3. One parent families are twice as likely to be poor as two parent families

4. 90% of lone parents say that they want to work outside the home at some point

